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Our speaker at our May meeting was
Dorothy King. She shared her family heri-
tage and memories of Galway. New offi-
cers for the coming program year were
elected. The slate: Virginia Sawicki, presi-
dent, Bonnie Donnan, vice president, Mar-
tha Brandow, secretary, and Mary Lynn
Kopper, Board of Trustees. Thanks to
Phyllis Keeler for heading up the nominat-
ing committee and for her many, many,
phone calls. We also thank Phyllis Ryan for
her service on the Board. A great heaping
helping of gratitude to Evelyn Hanna for her
years of service as secretary, setting up the
website, posting to the website, and help
with the newsletter. A moment of silence
was observed in honor of Adrien (Bud)
Gaudreau. Bud was GPS treasurer for a
number of years, served on the board of
trustees, and was a member of the commit-
tee that revised our by-laws. A book was
donated to the Galway Public Library in his
memory.

The GPS members’ picnic, and final
meeting of the season, will be at the home
of Ann and Ray David on Lake Road on
June 6™ at 6:00 p.m. Their home is 1 mile
north of the intersection of Perth and Con-
saul Roads. We are grateful for the hospi-
tality of the Davids. We must have behaved
well last year to be invited back. If you
haven’t already signed up, please give Caro-
lyn Baxter a call at 882-6634 about what
food item you wish to bring. Table service

and utensils will be provided. We will be
holding our annual auction fundraiser at the
picnic, so be considering an item to donate
that you think someone would be pleased to
own. The items will be available for pre-
view with numbers assigned to each item.
Numbers will be drawn to determine order
of sale. Thanks to Carolyn Baxter and Carol
Schweizer for coordinating the picnic.

The new PA system approved for pur-
chase by the members at the May meeting
has arrived, and it seems to work well. We
will be using it at our meetings.

Welcome back to all our summer resi-
dents. You might like to take a trip to Gal-
way Town Hall to see the display in the
lobby about Donnandale Farm. This exhibit
of many years of farming by the Donnan
family will be in place through the summer.
Check the hours of Town Hall if you wish
to stop by to see it.

The picnic will be our last gathering un-
til September 12", the second Monday be-
cause of the Labor Day holiday. We don’t
meet in July or August The next Board
of Trustees meeting is Wednesday July

13"at Town Hall, with an alternate date
of July 20™. The program committee
has already met to plan for next season’s
speakers. We have been scouting pros-
pects.
As the song says, “See You in Septem-
ber”.
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Any one know where this scene is?
No prizes, just bragging rights




